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A family legend could lead to a treasure more precious than pearls…or get them killed.

Between babysitting her very pregnant sister-in-law and fending off her mother’s nagging about her marital
status, Blair Moreau is going insane. Her only hold on sanity is her daily walk for a guilty peek at her crush,
the sexy neighbor who’s fixing up the old Cotesworth place.

Conn Lucas, the bastard son of Culford’s leading family, got way out of town a long time ago. When the
only relative who didn’t despise him leaves him her 250-year-old house, Conn plans to refurbish it, flip it,
and get back to Connecticut as soon as possible. Until a local beauty with a rare talent for DIY gives him a
hand with some stubborn siding.

When he makes her mad enough to swing a two-by-four at his head, he realizes Blair is better than perfect.
Especially when his efforts to keep her from killing him explode into an erotic rush of adrenaline that
unleashes desires they’ve both kept hidden.

Breaking through Conn’s tough shell isn’t as difficult Blair’s next hurdle—telling him she’s a werewolf.
First, though, they’ve got to deal with meddling ghosts and a bad ol’ boy cousin who isn’t above taking what
he wants at nail-gun point…

Warning: This book contains a smokin’ hot werewolf chick with serious DIY know-how and a man who
thinks that’s sexy; illegal use of nail guns; things to do in a claw-foot tub; pirate references; piddling
Dobermans and meddling ghosts. Which is better than meddling Dobermans and piddling ghosts.
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From reader reviews:

German Montoya:

Reading a e-book tends to be new life style in this era globalization. With reading you can get a lot of
information that can give you benefit in your life. Using book everyone in this world may share their idea.
Publications can also inspire a lot of people. Many author can inspire their reader with their story or even
their experience. Not only the story that share in the publications. But also they write about the ability about
something that you need example. How to get the good score toefl, or how to teach your children, there are
many kinds of book that exist now. The authors in this world always try to improve their ability in writing,
they also doing some analysis before they write on their book. One of them is this Carolina Pearl.

Sophia Hartman:

You can spend your free time to learn this book this reserve. This Carolina Pearl is simple bringing you can
read it in the recreation area, in the beach, train as well as soon. If you did not include much space to bring
typically the printed book, you can buy the e-book. It is make you quicker to read it. You can save the
particular book in your smart phone. Therefore there are a lot of benefits that you will get when one buys this
book.

Lisa Loo:

This Carolina Pearl is brand-new way for you who has fascination to look for some information since it relief
your hunger info. Getting deeper you in it getting knowledge more you know or perhaps you who still having
tiny amount of digest in reading this Carolina Pearl can be the light food for you because the information
inside this specific book is easy to get simply by anyone. These books create itself in the form which is
reachable by anyone, that's why I mean in the e-book type. People who think that in book form make them
feel drowsy even dizzy this e-book is the answer. So you cannot find any in reading a reserve especially this
one. You can find what you are looking for. It should be here for a person. So , don't miss it! Just read this e-
book sort for your better life and knowledge.

Jason Rickman:

A lot of people said that they feel bored stiff when they reading a reserve. They are directly felt that when
they get a half portions of the book. You can choose often the book Carolina Pearl to make your personal
reading is interesting. Your own personal skill of reading talent is developing when you similar to reading.
Try to choose simple book to make you enjoy to study it and mingle the impression about book and
examining especially. It is to be initial opinion for you to like to available a book and go through it. Beside
that the book Carolina Pearl can to be a newly purchased friend when you're truly feel alone and confuse in
what must you're doing of the time.
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